
Residents of 15210 Pacific Avenue – updated May 20, 2016 

Residents whose homes were lost in the fire are welcome to pick-up clothing and toiletries at 
First United Church as follows: 

 First United Church, 15485 Semiahmoo Avenue at the following hours: 
o Friday May 20,  9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
o Saturday May 21, 9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
o Tuesday May 24 to Friday May 27 9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

Free Counselling continues to be available to community members impacted by the fire. To 
access this service, please call Sources BC at 604.538.2522. 

Coming soon 

A contact number for possible living space and furniture requests will be coordinated by the 
faith community.   

Canada Post has provided notice for Residents and Business that were affected by the fire to pick up 
mail, Monday – Friday 10:00am-2:00pm at: 

White Rock Postal Station 
15415-24th Avenue 
South Surrey 

 

Vehicles 
Contact ICBC if you have not yet done so, and file a claim.  ICBC has started a ‘Catastrophe’ File for 
residents of 15210 Pacific Avenue.  

Please continue to check our website whiterockcity.ca for updates, or you may contact 
604.541.2199 if you do not have access to the internet.  

 

City of White Rock Emergency Social Services Team 

http://www.sourcesfoundation.ca/

